Copyright of FoundLetters.com

From,

Stuart Douglas

Dean of Admission

Texas University

USA

To,

Michael Clark
1132 Woodstock Avenue,

Dallas, Texas

USA

Dear Mr. Clark

I am delighted to announce that your application for the course in Media & Journalism has been accepted by the university for the summer semester of 2012. I am sure you will prove your mettle and not let our confidence down.

In order to complete the admission formalities, we request you to send us the required original documents along with three recent passport size photographs to the admission office latest by September 25th, 2011.
On behalf of the entire university we welcome you and wish you all the best for your career.

Yours truly,

Stuart Douglas
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